
From:                                                      .com>
Sent:                                                         14 November 2022 10:27
To:                                                            Josephine Upchurch
Subject:                                                   [EXTERNAL]:Re: josephine.upchurch@durham.gov.uk sent you

DMMO Applica�ons ad Evidence - Chapel Pasture (Ref 3/19/097)
and North Grain (Ref 3/19/096) via WeTransfer

 
Follow Up Flag:                                      Follow up
Flag Status:                                             Completed
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organiza�on. Do not click links or open a�achments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Hello Josephine 
I think that it is not a good idea to reinstate the bridal path for one there quite a few hidden sink holes
hidden watercourses.
The route is not safe for horses as a lot of the bank has washed away and I round sheep up on a trials
bike and it is just wide enough for the bike and a horse and rider would not be able to go down the
bank as it is too dangerous.
Your sincerely 

 
 
 
On Wed, 2 Nov 2022, 09:11 WeTransfer, <noreply@wetransfer.com> wrote:

josephine.upchurch@durham.gov.uk 
sent you DMMO Applications ad
Evidence - Chapel Pasture (Ref
3/19/097) and North Grain (Ref

3/19/096)
2 items, 16.9 MB in total ・ Expires on 9 November, 2022



From:                                                      .com
Sent:                                                         26 October 2022 21:06
To:                                                            Josephine Upchurch
Subject:                                                   RE: [EXTERNAL]:Bridle Ways - St Johns Chapel
 
Follow Up Flag:                                    
Flag Status:                                           
 
Dear Josephine
 
Following the Stanhope Parish Council mee�ng I have been asked to send the comments from the
councillors.
 
The councillors wish to object to all three applica�ons that have been sent.
 
Concerns are raised about 4x4 vehicles and motorbikes also using these possible routes.
 
If the fields have cows and young calves in it can be dangerous as cows are very protec�ve and there
have been many cases where peoples lives have been lost.
 
Gates could be le� open or accidentally le� open causing much work for the landowner/farmer
sor�ng stock out.
 
Have the routes actually been walked as some of the ground is unsuitable for horses.
 
The ground behind Pinfold Farm, St Johns Chapel has a beck to cross with a deep gu�er so is very
unsuitable.
 
The councillors do not see the point of adver�sing new routes when there are plenty of exis�ng
routes that need maintaining.
 
Kind regards
 

Clerk to the Parish Council
 
 
 
 
 
From: Josephine Upchurch <josephine.upchurch@durham.gov.uk> 

 Sent: 17 October 2022 09:47
 To: com

 Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]:Bridle Ways - St Johns Chapel
 
Dear Ms 
 


